
 

 

 

APPROPRIATIONS COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 

Thursday, November 4, 2010 

7:30 p.m. 

Selectmen’s Meeting Room  
 

 

Present:    Chairman, Elaine Kelly 

                  Rick Nieber 

                  Dan McInnis 

  Bob D’Amico 

  Tony Poteete 

                  Janice Hight   

  

Also Present:  John W. Coderre, Town Administrator      

 

             

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.   

 

Additional Discussion on new Free Cash Policy. 

After a brief discussion, the Committee had no further questions regarding the proposed 

Free Cash Policy.  J. Hight moved to recommend approval of the new Free Cash Policy 

to the Board of Selectmen; R. Nieber seconded; approved unanimously.  E. Kelly 

commented that the intent of the Free Cash Policy is something the Appropriations 

Committee has been working towards for the last ten years and she is pleased to see this 

move forward. 

 

Update on Reimbursement Issue 

The Town Administrator provided a brief update regarding the ARHS Reimbursement 

Issue. 

 

Town & School Information Requests 

E. Kelly indicated the Town Administrator’s award-winning budget is very thorough and 

contains the information historically requested by the Appropriations Committee.  After a 

brief discussion, it was determined by agreement that no information requests were 

needed at this time.  E. Kelly asked committee members to forward any School 

Department requests to her for completion and submission to the School Superintendent. 

 

Next Meeting Date and Committee Meeting Schedule 

Next meeting date – January or February to be determined. 

 

Adjournment 

8:30 p.m. - meeting was adjourned. 
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